
From: Doug Kleffner
To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR; Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: FW: Beth Ahabah SUP
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 4:50:25 PM

Gentlemen
Here is the email we received from the FDA regarding the SUP.
 
Douglas C. Kleffner, AIA
Johannas Design Group
1901 W. Cary St
Richmond, VA 23220
804-358-4993
 

From: Jack Burke [mailto:jackburke1958@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Jack Burke
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 11:55 AM
To: Doug Kleffner
Subject: Beth Ahabah SUP

Doug,

Thanks for your presentation to the FDA Zoning Committee on the 5th regarding the 
SUP for Beth Ahabah.

The FDA Board has voted not to oppose the SUP as presented.

All the best,

Jack Burke
Licensed in the Commonwealth of Virginia
Long & Foster
Strawberry Street Sales
409 Strawberry Street
Richmond, VA 23220
M 804-837-5773
O 804-340-0840
jack.burke@lnf.com
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